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Heritage event at Hitchin Library

Letchworth Festival - a rainy but busy day!
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Part of our Hitchin Festival stall in Church House

This summer we have taken the pop-up museum panels on the road to various events in
Letchworth and Hitchin. Our reception has been overwhelmingly positive; the main question
is always ‘When can we come and see the new museum?’. We spoke to around 200 people,
and although some are still sad about losing the old museums, everyone said that they
understood the reasons for change, and told us that in fact they are now looking forward to
having a bright and modern new museum to visit. Parents were keen to hear about the new
Learning Centre, which will be ideal for holiday and after-school activities, and family
historians were interested to hear about the Local Studies Centre. Everyone was happy that
there will be easy access, with a lift to all floors, lots of loos (it’s amazing to remember that
Hitchin Museum didn’t even have one public WC) and a café. The fact that we are telling the
stories of the District through objects which have been hidden in store for years adds to the
sense of anticipation. The newest pop-up panel, showing images from some of next year’s
exhibitions, caused the most interest, particularly next Spring’s Arts Council Matisse
exhibition; next summer’s sci-fi extravaganza, ‘Invasion’, and next winter’s show of Nick
Sharratt children’s illustrations. Nick is best known for illustrating the Jacqueline Wilson
books, as well as many of his own. We hope to open the new museum at the same time as
the beautifully restored Hitchin Town Hall; watch this space for updates.

Thanks to the Heritage Lottery Fund and to SHARE Museums East for funding all the pop-
up panels, and the matching free flyers.
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